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44th Session of the Working Group on the Universal Periodic Review
Statement of the Kingdom of Morocco
Review of Germany
Geneva, 9th November 2023

Mister President,
My delegation would like to thank Germany for the presentation of its national report. We would like to salute the efforts made by the German authorities to respect its international commitments relating to human rights, in particular through the ratification of international instruments, the withdrawal of reservations and through the cooperation with international mechanisms and institutions.
My delegation particularly welcomes the promotion of human rights principles within the Länders educational system, encouraging and assisting pupils to be aware of their own rights and to stand up for the rights of others.
Aware of all the efforts that have already been made by the Government of Germany, Morocco would like to make 2 recommendations, namely:
1. Strengthen public policies and awareness campaigns aimed at combating discrimination and racism.
2. Open a regional discussion to overcome the blockage that prevents the ratification of the International Convention on the Protection of the Rights of All Migrant Workers and Members of Their Families.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Morocco wishes Germany full success.

Thank you Mister President.
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